
1

Tierney, Christina

From: CLU Fifty and Better
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2021 3:07 PM
To: CLU Fifty and Better
Subject: Fifty and Better Newsletter

��

To help protect you r priv acy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.

��

��

��

FAB Community Newsletter Volume 4



2

��

Please keep reading for details about upcoming lectures and more! 

Fondly, 

Lisa Buono, Ed.D. 

Dean, School for Professional and Continuing Studies 
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Coming Attractions!  

 

February 2021 Lectures: Black History Month  

Join us in celebrating Black History Month with these exciting lectures! 

�x Black Composers: Our Time to Li sten with Daniel Newman-Lessler   

o Saturday, February 6 at 10am (PST)  

o This lecture will include a brief survey of the lives and music of Black 

composers from around the world, from the 18th century to new 

music being written by today's living composers. Daniel graduated 

cum laude from University of Southern California with an MM in 

Sacred Music and BM in Piano Performance. He is currently 

studying at Cal Arts as a Lilian Disney Scholar in the MFA 

Performer-Composer program. 

�x Paul Williams: Architect to the Stars with Eleanor Schrader   

o Saturday, February 13 at 10am (PST) 

o This lecture explores and abundantly illustrates the architectural 

legacy left by Williams and discusses the inspirational contributions 

he made to each city his designs enriched. Eleanor is an award-

winning educator, lecturer, and author who lectures worldwide on art 

and architectural history and leads art and architecture tours 

throughout the world. 
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Registration is now open! For comprehensive lecture descriptions and registration 

information, go to our Lecture Series  page. 

 

Spring Lectures and the Spring Session 2021  

Mark your calendars! In March, between sessions, we will host several stand-alone 

lectures. The Fifty and Better Spring Session will take place April 5 - May 14. 

Registration for the new courses will open March 2nd. More details will be sent in 

the coming weeks! 
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FAB Student Profiles:  

Sisters Kathy and Carol Denny 

 

Carol (pictured on the left) lives in Virginia, outside of D.C. and heard about FAB 

through her sister, Kathy! Carol has enjoyed Dr. Parsons’s courses, and Cary 

Ginell’s lecture on Neil Diamond. Carol likes that FAB is online and easy to use. 

Learning is fun, she says, especially when there are no tests! A fun fact about 

Carol is that she is an animal lover, especially of dogs and horses. 

 

Kathy (pictured on the right) lives in Montclair, New Jersey, which is about 12 miles 

from New York City. Kathy’s son and his family live in Thousand Oaks, and when 

there’s not a pandemic, she escapes the New Jersey winter and spends time in 

California. Kathy’s first two classes were with Katherine Zoraster and David 

Parsons, and both hold a special place in her heart. FAB started offering virtual 

courses when the pandemic lock-downs began, and it was a life changer for her. A 

fun fact about Kathy: she and her family lived in Japan during her high school 

years, and she had 12 in her graduating class. A few weeks ago, they met on 

Zoom to celebrate their 40th reunion! 
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Photo: Taken in Rehoboth Beach, Delaware (also known as the Nation’s Summer 

Capital), where President Biden’s summer home is located  
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Do you know someone who would be a FABulous FAB instructor? Refer them to 

us! Email us at fab@callutheran.edu
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If you have ideas for the program, don't hesitate to share them 

by emailing fab@callutheran.edu . 
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We are now on Facebook! Click the button below for Fifty and Better updates. 
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